
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

September 16, 2021 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Phil Deckers, Crystal Butterfield, Wes Ellington  

Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes 

The Selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the previous month’s minutes 

Approval of Warrant 

The selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the current warrant 

Roads 

● Division Way sign is ready for install 

● Road patch work completed on the McDonald Road and the Tannery Loop Road 

School 

● No New Business 

Town Office 

● Reviewed Annual Budget and Current Expenditures (Budget Health) 

● Jen Jellif-Russel has begun filling out the ARPA grant documentation 

● The town is not heard anything further from Ron Bean 

o The select board assumes the town is in good standing 

● The town received the municipal officers report from printing 

● The same shed is almost complete, and should be completed within the next week 

o The town will need to wire light in the shed 

● Selectboard is planning to hold the annual town meeting outside due to Covid and state restrictions 

● Wes Ellington to deliver assessor documents to Mark Gibson 

Correspondence 

● A representative from Machias savings bank wants to meet with the select board on moving our 

banking over with them 

Other Business 
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● Jen Jellif-Russel has volunteered to be special advisor to the town for grants 

● Motion made to adjourn meeting at 7:08 PM 

o Passed 3-0 

Next Meeting 

October 13, 2021 at 6:00 PM; Amherst Town Hall 
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